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Goes Green!

Agudas Israel is “Going Green”! On July 9, 2024, the AIC Board of
Directors unanimously passed a Resolution to Reduce Our

Environmental Footprint.

Under the resolution, we will create a congregational “Green Team.”
It will be an informal group that will help shape the ways we reduce,
reuse, and recycle, making us impactful stewards of our
environment.

Join the Green Team Today

Be a part, share your ideas, and have some fun. Reach out to
Jay Naparstek at jnaparstek@msn.com and tell him you want to
Go Green.

Be sure to watch your email for details about the first Green Team
meeting, which will be in August.
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